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December’s Guiding Principle is…”Kindness” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As hard as it is to believe, next week is December!  Where is the school year going to so quickly? 

Our school community warmly welcomes all of our families to our Winter Concert on Thursday, 

December 6th, at 7:00 PM, in the Genet Auditorium.  This wonderful event will feature our Grade 

4 and Grade 5 Choruses and Grade 5 Orchestra, under the direction of Mrs. Megan Scolaro and 

our Grade 5 Band, under the direction of Mr. Robert Halek. 

The holiday season can often become very hectic and stressful.  Each year we look forward to 

the evening of the Winter Concert as a time when we can sit back, take a few minutes to relax, 

and simply enjoy the beauty and gift of our children.  I hope that you can join us next Thursday! 

Congratulations to our Grade 2 students for sponsoring a coats for kids collection here at school.  

A total of 101 coats were collected for children in need!  Thank you to all who were able to donate 

a coat and to our students for coordinating this expression of kindness and compassion. 

Best regards,  

         

Ana Yeomans  
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Morning Program on  
Friday, December 7th  

will feature Bucket-filler acknowledge-
ments and Class Banners for the month.  

Morning Program begins at 9:00 AM and 
all are welcome! 

 
 
Grade 5 will be traveling to Sage College 
on Wednesday, December 12th for a per-
formance of “The Snow Queen.” 

Winter Recess 
is coming soon! 

December 24—January 1 
No School for students. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


